

Leighton Hospital Middlewich Road Crewe Cheshire CW1 4QJ

05/07//2011

Mr. Carl Tinker Ref:969

Email: request-74987-9d74b9ce@whatdotheyknow.com

Freedom of Information Request: Employment Information

Dear Mr Tinker,

Thank you for your further revised request regarding Employment Information. I am dealing with it under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act.

The Trust will endeavour to supply the information requested in respect of Allied Health Professionals, as clarified by your correspondence of 28th June, and will respond with 20 days from this, i.e. the 26th July 2011.

With regard to your request for the same information but in respect of the Nursing staff group; following completion of the AHP request, the Trust will then commence its search for this information and will supply as much as is feasible in the remaining time.

If you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications

Yours sincerely,

Jessica Pickup Information Governance Manager On Behalf of

Patrick Wilkinson Governance Manager

Mid Cheshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust Information Governance Department Leighton Hospital Crewe CW1 4 QJ

Direct Line: 01270 273350

email: mailto:patrick.wilkinson@mcht.nhs.uk